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LLANFAIR CAEREINION TOWN COUNCIL YOUTH FORUM 

A plan for the youth of Llanfair Caereinion 

 

1. Introduction 

The Town Council in partnership with the High School has set up a 

Youth Forum to work with a dedicated Councillor appointed by the Full 

Council and Town Clerk to deliver a plan for the youth of the town.  This 

plan sets out the results of the survey carried out and the aims and 

objectives from that survey. 

 

2. The Town Plan 

The Town Council adopted a Town Plan for Llanfair Caereinion on 8th 

November 2021 with an action plan attached. 

Within the action plan – item no 26 – sets out a policy of adopting a 

Youth Plan for Llanfair Caereinion to be prepared in partnership with the 

Youth Council at the High School. 

 

3. Survey 

A survey of the High School students was completed by the members of 

the Youth Forum who reported their findings to a meeting held on 14th 

February 2022.  This was checked again and reviewed in November 

2022. 

The results of the survey show some main themes identified by the 

young people of Llanfair Caereinion as follows (in priority order): 

 

i) A youth club in the centre of the town. 

ii) A place where the youth can ‘hang out’ ideally down by the 

railway station. 

iii) Improved public transport. 

iv) A longer-term project of a BMX bike track. 
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4. Youth Plan and programme 

The aims and objectives for the plan are set out above.  The Youth 

Forum would like to see the first to items (i & ii) as soon as possible. It is 

recognised that items (iii & iv) will be a longer-term aim. 

 

5. Recommendation 

The Youth Forum recommends that the Council adopts the Youth Plan 

formally as part of the Town Plan. 

 

6. Monitoring 

The Youth Forum will monitor the plan by completing surveys each year 

to ascertain if any of the aims and objectives have changed on advice 

from the young people in the High School. 

 

Approved 27th February 2023 

 

 

 
 


